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Trip to ‘Gangsta Granny: Live’ at Perth Theatre 
on Friday 24th June 2022. 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please find below details for our whole school trip to see ‘Gangsta Granny: Live’ at Perth Theatre on Friday 
24th June 2022. 
 

 
Kit: Children will need to bring a non-fizzy drink and snack. Children should wear school uniform. They will 
need comfortable shoes to walk in and a waterproof jacket.  

Timings: We will depart from school at 9.30 am on a Sweeney’s coach. We expect to return to school at 
approximately 1.00 pm.  A packed lunch will be required that day or a School Packed Lunch may be ordered 
on Parentpay when you complete the consent form. 

The tickets are being paid from our PEF budget and the PSA have kindly agreed to pay the transport cost. 

Please complete the consent form on Parentpay by Friday 27th May 2022 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nicola Tyrrell     
Headteacher 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


